
TOWN OF HADDAM 
CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

COMMUNITY CENTER 
7 CANDLEWOOD HILL ROAD, HIGGANUM, CT  06441 

DECEMBER 2020 
 
 
 

 
 

DUE TO THE HOLIDAYS, 

 

THERE IS NO DECEMBER MEETING SCHEDULED. 

 
 
 

THE NEXT MEETING IS SCHEDULED FOR 
 

WEDNESDAY, 27 JANUARY 2021, AT 7:00 P.M. 
 

DUE TO THE CONTINUED PANDEMIC, 
 

THE MEETING WILL BE HELD VIA GOTOMEETING. 

 
 
 
 

PLEASE NOTE THAT ALL MEETINGS ARE SUBJECT TO CANCELLATION. 
 
 

 
 


